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Monday 11th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 8 Parents’ Virtual Information Evening: Tuesday 12th January from 6pm-7pm  

 

St Marks’s Academy are excited to welcome you to our first Virtual Year 8 Parents’ Information 

Evening on Tuesday 12th January from 6pm-7pm, via Zoom. The evening will support you as parents 

to use Teams effectively to support your child with revision and home learning.  

 

Outline of Evening 

 

1. Welcome from Ms Hannah Fahey, Interim Principal 

2. An address from Ms Eloise Smith, Year 8 Progress Leader 

3. An overview of how to access MS Teams and make the most of its features: where to find 

revision resources, homework, assignments and feedback from teachers 

4. Information about supporting your child with home learning 

5. How to use Educake to support revision 

6. Information about safety online, well-being during lockdown, rewards and support 

7. An opportunity for questions and answers  

 

Confirming your Attendance 

 

Please confirm your attendance by clicking on this link and filling in your details. You can also tell 

us about anything you would particularly like us to cover. 

 

How to Join the Virtual Zoom Meeting 

 

You can attend the meeting through the link and details below: 

 

Join Zoom Meeting  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83738220185  

Meeting ID: 837 3822 0185  

 

Thank you for attending and your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Rachel Sewell  

Vice Principal for Quality of Education 
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